
    

It has been really lovely to be back in school this week and to be able to catch up 
with the children .They have all been working extremely hard and have been very 
helpful and kind.  

English:  

Our English focus this week has been on learning some key grammar skills and the 
children have learnt what prepositions are and have been writing prepositional 
phrases. They have been developing their reading skills by looking at how to answer 
inferential questions on a quality text.  

Maths: 

We have continued on the theme of multiplication and have been practising how to 
solve calculations by written methods. I must say that they have grasped the 
process very well but must continue to practise their quick recall of multiplication 
facts, as it is this that sometimes compromises their ability to answer correctly.  

Project:  

We have been investigating The Water Cycle and our key vocabulary this week 
stems from this learning.  

EVAPORATION  

CONDENSATION  

PRECIPITATION   

COLLECTION  

We have resumed our art on studying the artist Henri Rousseau and have made a 
start on interpreting in his style through our own collage creations.  

Next week:  

Miss Chalmers and I have decided to amend the times that we will be in class. As 
from next week, I will be in class all day on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and 
Miss Chalmers will be in all day on Thursday and Friday. This will not alter any 
timetabling and PE lessons will be on the same days.  

                                           Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Moncrieff 



 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

                                  Have a lovely weekend – Mrs Moncrieff   

      

 

 


